
Churchill Athletic Patrons 
Scholarship – School Spirit – Character 

C.A.P. Meeting Minutes from April 9th, 2018 

Meeting was called to order by President Mark McCusker at 7:03pm. 

Members Present:  Mark McCusker, Lisa Hudy, Danielle Dobar, Ed Holton, Charisse Terry Elkins, Lisa Norwood, Dawn 

Cummins, Alan Drake, Joan Saltzmann. 

Treasurer Report:  The balance as of April 2nd is $28,876.05.  This includes $135.42 in the PayPal account for 

memberships.  There was a $119.88 expense for the GoDaddy renewal fee.  Lisa H. will be purchasing a new 

endorsement stamp for checks.  Alan motioned and Joan seconded that the Treasurer Report be approved.  The motion 

passed unanimously. 

Meeting Minutes:  The March minutes were reviewed. Lisa N. motioned and Charisse seconded that the March minutes 

be approved.  The motion passed unanimously.   

Athletic Program:    Spring sports are underway with the coldest start in ten years!  The board of education officially 

approved lacrosse within LPS for the Spring 2019.  For now, it will possibly be a unified team from all three high schools 

for both the boys and girls.  Lacrosse markers will be added to the football/soccer field when the field is re-done in the 

summer.  The second annual Mercy Elite Heart Screening for student athletes will take place in late May or early June.  It 

will be on a Saturday.  More details to follow.  Churchill Annual Sports Physical Day will be on Wednesday, May 30th.  The 

cost is $15 and will cover a student athlete for all of the 2018-19 school year.   

 

Committees: 

Brick Program:  We will need a new Brick Program Chairperson.  The position requires collecting any orders that come in 

via the CAP mailbox or the online order form.  An order is placed once or twice per year.  Ed installs the bricks himself. 

He can either show someone how it’s done or someone else can do it.  Bricks are installed once or twice per year. 

Scholarship:  There were 22 applications turned in this year.  Last year there were 23 applications.  Lisa Norwood, Mark 

McConnell, Karen Maladecki, Alan Drake and Dawn Cummins will be judges.  Danielle will be copying the applications 

this week to get to the judges.  Memberships still need to be confirmed.  

 



 

Decals:  Mark is still waiting for samples to come in with the new logo.   

Golf Outing:  The golf outing is June 10th.  Charisse has the list of potential donations/sponsors for people to call on 

behalf of CAP.  Mark said it can be helpful to mention that the donation helps fund the CAP scholarships.  No food or 

perishables!  Gift cards are preferred.  There are already some hole sponsors.  Marc Hage has the letterhead forms used 

when asking for donations.  The price is staying the same for golf this year.  There is one foursome paid for so far. 

Ed motioned and Joan seconded that the meeting be adjourned.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:33pm. 

 

 

Reminder:  The next meeting is Monday, May 14th, 2017 at 7pm in the cafeteria.   


